
Newsletter 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  14th February 2020 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owls  96.84% 

Oaks 93.68% 

Tawny Owls  96.67%  

Acorns 93.57% 

Owlets 97.6%  

Well done to Owlets! 

Dates for your Diary  
 

February 

Mon 24th   Pupils return to school 

     Year 5 ‘Ad Orientem’ Workshop 

Tues 25th   Mandir trip Acorns & Owlets 

Thurs 27th   Football Tournament 
 

March 

Tues 3rd   Parents Evening - both schools 

Wed 4th   Family Café 9am - Oaks 

Thurs 5th  World Book Day - Dress up 

     International Book Theme 

     Parents Evening - Owlets  

Thurs 5th  Family Café 9am -  

     Tawny & Barn Owls 

Fri 6th    Family Café 9am - Owlets   

Fri 6th   Omnes Games Volleyball - KS2 

Mon 9th   Year 5 ‘Ad Orientem’ Workshop 

Fri 13th   Sports Relief 

     Hi 5 Netball Tournament 

Tues 17th  Family Café 2pm - Acorns 

Thurs 19th  SSP Badminton Tournament 

Wed 25th   Netball Festival Year 3/4 

Mon 30th   Football Tournament 

Tues 31st   Netball Tournament Finals 
 

April  

Fri 3rd   Break up for Easter 

Mon 20th   Pupils Return to School 

     Year 5 ‘Ad Orientem’ Workshop 

Tues 21st   Trigolf Festival  

Fri 24th    Swimming starts 
 

May 

Fri 8th   Bank Holiday - No School 

Fri 22nd   Break up for Half Term  
 

June 

Mon 1st    Pupils Return to School 

Mon 22nd  Ely Cathedral Performance 
 

July 

Tues 21st  Break up for Summer 

We Love Maths     
 

This week please 

complete Activity 8 

and return the 

signed book to 

school on 

Tuesday 

25th 

Acorns & Owlets Trip 
 

On Tuesday 25th February Acorns and Owlets will be visiting a Hindu Mandir in  
Peterborough. This is an amazing opportunity for the children and helps to  

culminate their learning about Hinduism this half term. They will leave school by 
9am and return by the end of the school day. Payment and consent is on 

ParentPay, please complete as soon as possible.  
 

Children will need a packed lunch on this day, this can be ordered on ParentPay by 
Tuesday 18th February.  



Owlets  

Family Café 

 

On Thursday 6th February, Owlets held their family café. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended and spent a  

lovely afternoon with the children. 

#LoveWestNorfolkDay 

 

Children from across both schools have been celebrating 

#LoveWestNorfolkDay on Friday 14th February, all the children 

have had the chance to colour in a picture of their local West  

Norfolk town. These pictures have been sent to the Love West 

Norfolk team to be entered into a competition to win a day out at 

Church Farm. Good luck!! 

Barn Owls Family Café  

 

On Tuesday 11th Barn Owls held their Family Café, they spent time working on 

Internet safety. As the day coincided with Safer Internet Day. Thank you to all 

the parents who attended, it is always great to see our parents supporting the 

children for these events. 


